Dear VCG Members:

Yours, The VCG Board

September is our annual membership renewal month.

We will continue to have our monthly meetings via Zoom to include those members who are both local and out of town/state/country. Our meetings will be on the second Thursday of each month, with our Business meeting and greeting time beginning at 6:45 pm and Program at 7:00 pm. Our September meeting will be on September 11th and a Zoom invite will go out close to that date. Please check our website for details. www.http//valleycalligraphyguild.com.

Membership also includes our printed full color newsletter as well as discounted workshop fees and online newsletters from other guilds, opportunities to participate in exhibitions put on by the guild and correspondence about other calligraphy opportunities.

Our annual membership fee will remain at \$30. You have the choice of receiving our newsletters either in printed form OR digitally via email (not both).
Please indicate: Renewing Member (No change in essential info)New Member
Payment with:CheckPayPal
For Payments using check or cash: send payment and below listed <u>essential</u> information to:
Valley Calligraphy Guild c/o Juliet Bender 3062 Summit Sky Blvd. Eugene, OR 97405
For Payments via PayPal, link to: http://www.paypal.Me/ValleyCG and send below listed essential information via email to our Treasurer, Juliet Bender julietbender@aol.com
Essential information: (If no change, only name needed)
Name:
Address:
Email:
Phone:
Birthday – month/day – (optional)
Newsletter preference:Digitally <u>OR</u> (via email)Printed - (both not an option)
If you have any questions regarding membership renewal, please send an email to: ValleyCalligraphyGuild@gmail.com
We are all looking forward to a fun year ahead of learning and creating!